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Date: September 16, 2024 

 

To: Property Owner/Current Resident: 

 

Subject: Status Update Notification for the HB2001 Waterline Improvements Project  

 

In March 2023 you likely received a survey notification letter informing you that the City of 

Newberg will be performing waterline improvements in or near your neighborhood.  

 

Comprising seven separate sections of waterlines, this project will ultimately improve the 

City’s water system in the area by replacing the lines identified on the attached map. 

Replacement of these water lines will occur over the next several years. Projects are not 

anticipated to be constructed in the order that they are numbered. Determination of 

construction project sequencing will depend on several factors and will likely be a somewhat 

fluid process.  

 

Design by the City of Newberg’s consultant Water Systems Consulting, Inc. (WSC) is in 

progress with the first construction phase anticipated to be advertised for bids in the Fall of 

2024. Additional design and construction phases will continue throughout 2024 and beyond. 

Additional surveying and utility conflict potholing will occur as needed. Completion of all 

segments will occur prior to June 30, 2029.   

 

Construction is anticipated to begin in Winter 2024/2025. The first segments planned to be 

constructed are segments I-1 and I-4 shown on the attached map. Please be aware that 

roadway improvements are not currently planned as part of these water line replacement 

projects.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the project please contact Brett Musick Senior 

Engineer, City of Newberg at brett.musick@newbergoregon.gov or call 503-554-1631. 

 

Watch for project information and updates on the City’s Current Projects website:  
https://www.newbergoregon.gov/engineering/project/hb2001-water-line-improvement-project 

 

The City of Newberg and the consulting project team are committed to working together for a 

better community, delivering on projects while remaining mindful of your utility rates. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brett Musick, PE  

Senior Engineer  

City of Newberg 

414 E. First Street | PO Box 970 | Newberg OR 97132  

Enclosed: Project Map of Effected Area 
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